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75 Broad Street, Flr 29
New York, NY  10004
Tel 212.248.4150, x5105
Fax 212.785.0350

November 1, 2007

Docket Management System

U.S. Department of Transportation, Docket Operations

M-30, West Building Ground Floor

Room W12-140

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE

Washington, DC  20590

Re:  Docket Nos.  FTA-2006-25737 and FTA-2007-0033

To Whom It May Concern:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed rules for the FTA New Starts and Small Starts programs as published in the Federal Register on August 3, 2007.  Our comments are as follows:

CH2M HILL is a private sector member of the New Starts Working Group and concurs with the comments of the Working Group which are being submitted to this docket separately.

We concur with the comments of the Working Group in their entirety.  This includes the comments for the following sections:

Principal Areas of Concern

Additional Discussion Items for Comment

Framework of the NPRM

Subpart A – General Provisions – sections 611.1, 611.3, 611.5, 611.7

Subpart B – New Starts – sections 611.9, 611.11, 611.13, 611.17

Subpart C – Small Starts – sections 611.19, 611.21, 611.23, 611.27

Subpart D – Very Small Starts – sections 611.29, 611.31, 611.33, 611.35, 611.37

Model Project Development Agreement

Sincerely,

Deborah Wathen Finn

Senior Vice President

Director of Rail and Transit
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